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Beginning Friday June 28th at 4:30 p.m., KHRIS, which includes, Employee Self-
Service (ESS) and Manager Self-Service (MSS), will be unavailable to users due to
necessary legislative processing, which includes the July 1 salary increase approved
through House Bill 6. It will again be available starting at 8:00 am on Wednesday,
July 3rd, if not sooner. During this period, no one has access to KHRIS, including HR
staff,

If you anticipate needing access to information such as current or past salary
statements and/or leave balances, please obtain that information now or by close of
business Friday, June 28th. Otherwise, your current (as of June 28) salary and leave
information will be available to you through KHRIS Quick Access.
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We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you in advance for your patience,
while we work to complete processing.



